
 

Even though we are getting closer to our goal, we still 

need your help!  Please support our fundraiser by 

purchasing your tickets for the Fiesta.  Tickets must be 

purchased by April 30th. Donations of  silent and live 

auction are still needed as well.  We are putting together a 

Fiesta basket so if you have any alcohol, Fiesta Ware, 

Margarita Glasses, etc. that you would like to donate, 

please bring it to the office.  Remember our events are 

only successful by the participation of everyone!   

 
 
 
 
 

 
The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 

p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 
(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.  If you have 

any questions or concerns please contact our Grand Knight 
Sam Raabe at 541-523-0299 or Financial Secretary Hal 

Huntington at 541-523-2114. 
  

The next Meeting will be Thursday,  
May 17, 2018. 

 

Applications for the Knights of Columbus 
scholarship are now available at the office, 

school and online at 
www.saintfranciscathedral.com 

Deadline is May 1, 2018 

First Communion will be on April the 29th with a 

breakfast/reception to follow.  Please have your 

child’s banner completed and turned into the 

office by April 20th.  Sacrament of Reconciliation for 

First Communicants  will be April 

27, 2018 at 10:00 in the morning.   

April 25, 2018 will be the last day for the Religious 

Education Classes.  Vacation Bible School for K-6th 

grade will be in June on the 25th, 26th, 27th and the 

28th. 

Calling  All Counselors.  Teens entering 10th grade 

or older are needed to serve as counselors at Jr 

High Camp 2018.  If you are interested you can get 

more information by e mailing CatholicJrHiCamp@gmail.com 

The final collection for the Knights of Columbus 
Pennies for Heaven will be this weekend.  Please 

give to help the Seminarians at Mt. Angel 
Seminary. 

Sundays 2—4.  Please bring a 
donation for the food bank. 

April Duties 
Funeral Dinners—7; Albs—9   

Coffee Hour—10: No Duty—6 

Parishioner John Haytas has asked me to let the congregation 

know that his home is for sale.  It is a 1800 square foot 3 

bedroom, 2 bath (with Jacuzzi) and cathedral ceilings.   The 

address is 44292 Fuzzy Mullion Road off Hunt Mtn. Road.  They 

are asking $335,000 and will be available June 1, 2018.  For 

more information contact Paul Haytas at (541) 524-9597.  John 

is in Wildflower Lodge, 508 16th St., La Grande, OR  Room #14. 

We want to welcome Fr. 

Paul Antao, our interim 

Priest until mid-June.  Fr. 

Paul is originally from 

Mumbai, India.  He was 

raised near the coast with beautiful beaches.  He is youngest of 

five children and speaks four languages.   He was in the United 

States about 3 or 4 years ago in California for four months.   He 

returned to the States on March 8, 2018 where you started his 

training with Father Rick.   

Please join us for coffee and donuts this Sunday. 

Breakfast will be served by the Altar Society 
Sunday, April 29, 2018 in honor of the First 

Communicants.  Everyone please join us in this 
celebration! 

 

$223,274.06 total raised 
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